

# Denton C.P. School **Newsletter**





www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

# **Better Never Stops**

22<sup>nd</sup> June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the end of another very exciting week.

#### Dates for next week:

Monday 25th June: Year 4 trip to Brighton Synagogue Tuesday 26th: Year 5 taster day at Seahaven Academy

Thursday 28th: Pelican Class assembly (9.10am); New Reception intake open afternoon

(1.30-3.00pm)

Friday 29th: Whole school cycling challenge: Land's End to John O'Groats

#### Here comes the sun...

Rumour has it that next week will be hot! Please make sure the children have sun cream applied before they come to school and bring a hat for playtimes.

## **Sports Day**

Thank you so much for all the fabulous support for our sports day; it was a real treat for the children to have so many people cheering them on. And thank you FADS for the ice creams!

## <u>Teachers v Parents netball match</u>

Mrs Savage has organised a Teachers v Parents netball match to raise money for Cancer Research UK; a charity which will be working with young Bradley as well as many others needing treatment, support and help, of course. If you wish to take part, please speak to Mrs Savage; if you wish to donate, follow this link: fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/denton-netball-match-giving-page-571

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a restful weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher